
18.12.2024 – Christmas 

Dinner Day 
                

         

 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner was a success! 

All children really enjoyed 

spending time together and it 

was lovely to see !  
.  

                     

 

 

 

 

.  

Thank you to all the parents that 

came and got involved in our 

Christmas open afternoon on Friday 

13th December. The children loved 

being able to show their parents 

and carers everything they get up 

to at school 😊 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

It’s the Christmas 

holidays!!!! 

Have a brilliant Christmas and 

we look forward to seeing you 

all on Tuesday 7th January!  

Merry Christmas! 

 

 

 

19.12.2024 – Christmas Brunch 

Day 

All children got together in their form groups 

to have a Christmas brunch before leaving for 

the Christmas holidays.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Fundraiser!  

As a school we raised £36.06 in aid of 

save the children for our Christmas 

jumper day! We are so proud of all 

the students who got involved! 


